
 SAMSUNG ELECTRONICS CO., LTD 
    129, Samsung-ro,Yeongtong-gu    
Suwon-si,Gyeonggi-do, 16677 Korea 

SUBJECT : Label Statement FCC ID    : A3LSMJ400F

Gentlemen: 

We hereby provide the label statement letter for the above-mentioned device by a new label 
statement policy of 47 CFR Part 2.925(d).

The label statement is as follows: 

The FCC ID label is located in the battery compartment.  While the battery cover is 
installed when the unit is shipped from the factory, the battery is never installed prior to 
sale, so the user must remove the cover in order to install the battery and operate the 
device.  At this time the FCC ID is readily visible to the user.  The label is permanently 
attached by acrylic glue and not easily removed from the device.  

This statement could not be included in the label. So we inform you of it through this letter. 
Should you have any questions or comments concerning the above, 
please contact the undersigned. 

Sincerely Yours, 

Donghyeok Kim 

Engineer  

Samsung Electronics CO. LTD TEL: 

+82-10-2232-9298

E-mail: dandydh.kim@samsung.com 

9th April, 2018




